
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
TO:  TACIR Commission Members 
 
FROM: Harry A. Green 

Executive Director 
 
DATE: September 7, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Commission Update 
 
Introduction of New Member 
Municipal: 
Kay Senter, Mayor Pro Tem/Councilmember 
City of Morristown 
 
Mayor Pro Tem Senter has served as Morristown City Council member for the 
past 18 years.  She currently serves as President of the Tennessee Municipal 
League.  She is a retired English teacher. 
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